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TO:   Ron Gerhard, Chancellor 
 
FROM:  Theresa Fleischer Rowland and Jason Ames (AACC Co-Chars) 
 
DATE:  March 4, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: AACC Final Recommendation 
 
 
On Friday, March 1, a majority of the 18-member Alternative Academic Calendar 
Committee recommended a suspension of further steps towards consideration of a 
compressed calendar at this time. The committee’s discussion leading up to the 
recommendation highlighted concerns and impacts in the following areas: students and 
student success, the SCFF metric (budget), transition to a compressed calendar, 
workload, facilities, technology, and classified professionals representation. 
  
The co-chairs of the AACC would like to thank all the members for their hard work over 
the last 15 months. 
 
Regards, 
AACC Co-Chairs 
 
Cc: AACC Committee 
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